
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear, 
 
Thank you for coming to the hearing in Glasgow in June 2023.  We wanted to write to 
tell you our decision. 
 
Your parents want you to go to School A after the summer holidays.  The Council 
offered you a place at School E. 
 
You told us that you visited both schools, and that you wanted to go to School A. 
 
We decided that that the best school for you is School A and that you should start going 
there as soon as possible.   
 
We really enjoyed meeting you and talking with you. 
 
We hope that you are happy in your new school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

Glasgow Tribunals Centre 
20 York Street 

6th Floor 
Glasgow 
G2 8GT 

 
Tel: 0141 302 5860 

ASNTribunal@scotcourtstribunals.gov.uk 
http://www.healthandeducationchamber.scot 
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